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Friday 5th January 2018 

 

Dear parents / carers of children in Kestrel class, 

 

I’m sure that the children have already shared Miss Gale’s 

exciting news – she is going to have a baby!  The baby is not 

due for a while yet, but we are anticipating that Miss Gale will 

begin her maternity leave just after the summer half term 

holiday. 

 

In the meantime, its business as usual and we will be in touch 

in due course to let you know the arrangements for her maternity leave and the 

reminder of the summer term in Kestrel class. 

 

I’m sure you all join me in wishing Miss Gale, partner and young Luke all the very 

best and our heartfelt congratulations for their future as a family. 

 

  

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Sally Dixey, 

Headeacher 
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